
 

B. Stephens Richards, MD 
President 
Scoliosis Research Society 
555 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

Dear Dr. Richards, 

Thank you for your request in regards to “Scoliosis Awareness Month” in Montana. 
 
Although I do not proclaim days, weeks, or months, I appreciate your efforts to use this 
observance to raise awareness and to educate the public. 
 
I commend the work of the Scoliosis Research Society and offer this Letter of Support 
to your efforts to increase research and early screening/detection of scoliosis. 


